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6th November 2019, 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Children In Need Events 2019 
 

Our amazing friends from ‘Greggs The Baker’ are coming into school on Tuesday 12th 
November.  They will be accompanied by ‘Pudsey Bear’ who will bringing along some 
merchandise that will be sold in aid of ‘Children In Need.’  This merchandise will include 
Pudsey and Blush Ears, Wrist bands and Key rings, and will range in price from £1 to £3.  If 
you are happy for your child to purchase any of these items, please could you send any 
monies into school on this day, in a sealed envelope, marked with ‘Children In Need’ and 
the corresponding amount of money.  It will then be down to your child to decide how they 
would like to spend this! 
 
On the same day we will be hosting a fantastic ‘Children In Need’ concert for pupils in the 
Loose Site hall, courtesy of a dazzling array of performers from our friends at ‘DeeVu Record 
and Artist Management.’  For a £1 donation to ‘Children In Need’ your child is welcome to 
wear their ‘own clothes’ or fabulous spotty ‘Pudsey’ outfits. Pupils are also invited to wear 
their ‘own outfits’ again on Friday 15th November (£1 donation if not already done so) and 
will be taking part in lots of exciting activities.  
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions in relation to this matter. 
  
Kind regards, 
 

 

Sarah Eiffert 

Logistics Manager 

Five Acre Wood School 
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